
Week 23 - PTA Newsletter

REQUEST FOR REGULAR
​LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS

Our wonderful Oso Grande Librarian, Ms.
Bethanie, is looking for a small team of consistent
volunteers who can assist with reshelving books,
help with decorations, and general library help. At
this time, parents cannot work directly with the
students, but if you are able to be a reliable
volunteer, your support is so very appreciated. If
you have already been helping Ms. Bethanie this

year, please fill out this form as well.

To assist in the library, parents must fill out the REQUEST TO
VOLUNTEER (Tier II) HERE.
 
The google form to collect contact info of potential Volunteers can be
found HERE.

CELEBRATION BOOK CLUB

Celebrate your child with a new book for our library! Today, 2/7 is an
Order by Date for this month. Join the Celebration Book Club here!

https://form.jotform.com/caljohnson/volunteer
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehIKY-leBOOhc8HRsQBwICR0J8zMqkHIJ6QDAl3znOY4X02A/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://osograndepta.com/product/celebration-book-club/


ART MASTERS - JACOB LAWRENCE

Our next featured artist we will be learning
about through Art Masters is Jacob
Lawrence. He was an American painter
known for his portrayal of African-American
historical subjects and contemporary life.

Our Art Masters teacher will be starting
lessons this week exploring the style and
techniques of Lawrence with the students
individual creativity and ability. We look
forward to seeing the student's masterpieces.

PTA SPONSORED STAFF & TEACHER LUNCH

On Wednesday, February 16, the PTA will host a Staff Luncheon in
appreciation of our teachers/staff and all they do for our students. If
you would like to make a $15 donation and leave a special note for
a/all teacher(s), please visit our PTA store HERE.

https://osograndepta.com/product/sponsor-a-teacher-lunch/


February
2/16: Restaurant Night @ Z Pizza
2/18: No School (Lincoln Day)
2/21: No School (Washington Day)

Visit us at osograndepta.com
and please follow us on Instagram and

Facebook.

Oso Grande PTA Board:
President - Melinda Karchem

Executive Vice President - Cindy Morrone
Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Francie Jauert
Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kristin Taylor
*VP, Programs – Chrisse Swoboda

*VP, Arts & Services - Johanna Trainer

https://osograndepta.com/


Auditor – Judy Salcido
*Parliamentarian – Jule Norberg

Historian – Kari Webb
Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

*Voted in at January 2022 Association Meeting for rest
of 2021-2022 year

 
For other PTA questions or suggestions,
please contact info@osograndepta.com.

We are always looking for passionate
volunteers who are ready to step in with

feasible solutions given various
circumstances.

​Thank you your support of our students
during these uncertain times!

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

 ​  ​

https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/
https://www.facebook.com/osopta
https://www.instagram.com/oso_grande_pta/

